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HOT WEATHER POLICY
Our Hot Weather Policy has been developed in line with recommendations of the Anti-Cancer Council of Victoria.  As part of our general Sun Smart strategies, our school has a “no school hat, no play policy.
· Children must wear hats at all times during Terms 1 and 4 whenever they are outside.

· Children are encouraged to use maximum protection sun screen and use shaded areas for play

· Staff act as positive role models in the implementation of this policy

· Positive Sun Smart behaviours are encouraged through our Integrated Curriculum and regularly reinforced through newsletters, assemblies and parent meetings.

· Children without hats will be directed to sit quietly in designated shady areas during playtime

· We have planned a Sun Smart timetable so the children have their longest play in the cooler part of the day

· Our classrooms are air-conditioned and on days of extreme heat children are kept inside.
